
Oakdale Grade School Newsletter 

January 17, 2020 

 

Laundry soap fundraiser forms were sent home 

today.  All forms and money need to be turned in 

by January 31st.  The school will send out a one 

call when the soap is delivered.  Estimated time 

for pickup will be mid February.   

 

 

Volleyball practice starts Tuesday, January 21st 

4:30 – 6:00 pm.  All players must have a physical 

before practicing.   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

 

Jan 17 – Girls Regional @ 

TSJ 

 

 

Jan 20 – No School  

Martin Luther King Jr Day 

 

 

Jan 28 – Boys Regional @ 

TSJ 6:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


